
Street  sweeping  to  take  a
break  for  the  Thanksgiving
holiday
Due to the observation of the Thanksgiving holiday, there will
be no residential street sweeping Thursday, Nov. 28 and Friday
Nov. 29.

The street sweeping hiatus coincides with residential trash
collection being pushed back one day due to the Thanksgiving
holiday.  This  results  in  residential  gutter  lines  being
cluttered with trash cans making it impossible for street
sweeper operators to do an efficient job.

Street sweeping will resume back to normal schedule the week
of Dec. 2.

In lieu of street sweeping, the following is a list of tasks
that clean streets operators will be conducting during this
time:

Citywide alley street sweeping
Sweeping  of  park  parking  lots  and  other  city  owned
facilities
Accident call outs and special request
Night route sweeping on all arterial streets

For more information, residents can call the city’s street
sweeping hotline at (714) 327-7471, which has been updated
with this information.
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